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Dear Prospective Rotary Member, 
 
Thank you for considering joining the Rotary Club of St. Louis Park. When you join a 
Rotary Club, you are welcomed in any club throughout the world! That’s a very large 
network, wouldn’t you agree? In the western suburbs there are five clubs, meeting on 
every day of the week, so if you cannot make a meeting on Monday at the Doubletree at 
noon, you can always make-up at one of the other clubs. All this information may be 
found on our website at www.rotaryslp.org. 

Our meetings are held at the Doubletree Hotel in St. Louis Park, Hwy 394 & Park Place 
Blvd. Meetings begin at Noon and end by 1:00pm. Attendance is anywhere between 20-
25 people, our club membership is currently 34. Luncheon is buffet style and we do have 
a reputation for great food. Also, a great reputation for very interesting speakers. I can 
promise that you will learn something new every week, in addition to conversations with 
some great St. Louis Park community leaders. 

One of the first questions individuals ask, is what is the financial commitment to Rotary?  
The quarterly dues are $90, a portion of this money does go to Rotary International, and 
you will receive a monthly magazine, the “Rotarian” once you join. In addition to the 
quarterly dues, lunches are billed at $18 for a full meal or $13 for soup and salad option. 

I would like to encourage you to be my guest at an upcoming meeting, and encourage 
you to attend several meetings to gain a better understanding of the benefits of Rotary 
membership. Feel free to give me a call at 612-578-8776 or email to steve@solbrack.com 
and let me know what date works best for you to attend a meeting. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Solbrack 
Membership Chair 

 


